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Congratulations for 2018  

The MCSS community finishes another year acknowledging the breadth of a 
schoolôs contribution to its community. Throughout this newsletter you will read of 
many recent successes which set the standard for students in future years. Only last 
week close to 150 year 7 2019 students experienced a full day at High School. The 
final step in their transition had a very positive vibe as they prepare for the MCSS 
experience.  

On Tuesday 18 December our high achieving Year 12 students across academic, 
arts, vocational and community endeavours were celebrated at the Board of Senior 
Secondary Studies Recognition of Excellence Ceremony at the Playhouse in 
Civic.  

They were Shanmalee Teys (Performing/Visual Arts), Mitchell McEvoy (Vocational 
Education), Amy Gooday (Academic - DUX), Kartearah McBride (Outstanding 
Indigenous Student) and Kassandra Stewart (Community Service). 
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tƛŎǘǳǊŜŘΥ όAt the BSSS Excellence Awards ï (From Left) Mitchell McEvoy, 
Shanmalee Teys, Amy Gooday , Kassandra Stewart, Michal Battenally (Principal) 
and (far Right) Kartearah McBride.   
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Celebrating milestones of secondary education the end of year formalities began with the Year 12 Formal on 4 
December at Regatta Point was fantastic. The students were dressed to impress and the views from the venue 
through the evening were amazing. The picture below adjacent the historic Lake Burley Griffin reflects another 
milestone for Year 12 graduates.  

 

 

Year 10 had a huge week with the Year 10 Graduation and Formal on 6 December at The Abbey. Once again, we 
combined the graduation with the formal and it was very well received by families and the students again, were 
dressed to impress for their special moment of recognition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 7-12 Presentation and Year 12 Graduation was held on 
Wednesday 19 December at the University of Canberra Boiler House Theatre 
acknowledging the best performers across all years. The Deputy Chief 
Minister and Minister for Education, Yvette Berry, was our special guest 
speaker. Minister Berry talked of the importance for students to go forward into 
the world and seek out opportunities and challenges.  

 

 

Also speaking was local MLA and Attorney General, Gordon Ramsay. Gordon 
spoke of the importance for students to prepare themselves for a life across many 
career pathways.  

In addition, many prominent local politicians and community representatives 
attended and  participated in the awards. (The Year 7-12 Presentation and Year 
12 Graduation program listing all award recipients is available from the school 
website) 


